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Project Name: Nuckols/Sadler Clearing & Grubbing Plan
Clearing & Grubbing Plans for Review
POD – TC – 237
Date Received by Public Works: August 27, 2009
Date Comments Complete: September 9, 2008

The Traffic Engineering Division has reviewed the clearing & grubbing plans for review for POD – TC – 237 – Nuckols/Sadler Clearing & Grubbing Plan and has the following additional/outstanding comments that need to be addressed prior to the signature process:
1. The proposed construction entrance on Sadler Place needs to line up with Highwood Parkway.
2. Provide sight distances and sight lines on the plan for all access points onto public right-of-way. Adequate sight distance must be demonstrated prior to Public Works’ approval of this plan.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
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